
Submitter: Beth Hoover 

On Behalf Of: SB 210 

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Oregon's vote by mail system is fair, easy to access, and uses a paper ballot that is 

reviewable. It enables thoughtful voting as one can look over their ballot using the 

voter's pamphlet, both of which are conveniently mailed to one's home. It is 

convenient to vote by mail for both busy people and for people who might struggle to 

get to a voting precinct in person. There is absolutely no need to change Oregon's 

vote by mail system. The only thing this proposed bill would do is make it harder to 

vote in Oregon. Please vote no on Senate Bill 210. 


